Elementary School Weekly Update





Welcoming New Lasallians to SJIIM

It has been so lovely meeting with all of our new students this week and seeing how well they have settled into life at St. Joseph's. We are blessed to have so many new families join our community. And yes, we even managed to sneak in a glass of milk and a yummy treat!



Mid Year Reports

Our Mid Year reports will be sent out to parents on Friday January 21st via the ISAMS parent portal. A message reminding parents how to access the Parent Portal will be sent next week. Parents of children that are new to the school in Term 2 will receive their first report at the end of the year.



Pickup Reminders

Please consider the following reminders to make pickup as easygoing as possible. Arrive on time, early parking causes congestion. Using parking across from the field and in the basement if you arrive early. If you pickup on foot, park across from the field. Likewise, if you are picking up in the car stay in the car to ease traffic. When classes arrive, you will be asked to circle around if your child is not present. There is no way to alleviate waiting at pickup, so please be patient, but if we all do our part it can make a big difference.



Ello Canteen and Epurse Follow Up

We appreciate parent feedback and we endeavour to support when difficulties arise. Following parent feedback that students were waiting for food or that options were not available, we found that it may be a consequence of students' choosing what they like instead of what was pre-ordered. Making the right choice was addressed with students in assemblies this week. Involving the children in the choice of meals at home would be a great help.

Additionally, please know that we are aware of the concerns with the Epurse system and we are currently working to find a solution. Thank you for your patience and support.

High School Weekly Update



2nd Annual Inter-House Performing Arts Competition

The Performing Arts Leaders at SJIIM are proud to bring back SJIIM's 2nd Annual Inter-House Performing Arts Competition! This inter-house competition will allow HS students to compete in three categories: Music, Drama, and Dance.

Students are to apply through a <u>Google form</u> found here and posted on their House's Google Classroom by the 7th of January 2022. Houses can have as many submissions as possible, with each submission contributing house points. Students can participate in more than one category. Unlike last year, there is no specific theme for the competition, and so students are free to perform any song they wish with a 3-minute time limit.

Music submissions: performance of any piece, any style/instrument

Drama submissions: monologue/duologue either written by a student or a professional

Dance submissions: performance of any style

If you do have any queries, please do contact either Mr Stacey, Mr Hague, Ms Pardo, or any of the HS Performing Arts Leaders (Alysa Y11, Shir-Ning Y11, Amira Y10, Victoria Y10, Sher Ying Y10, Shir-Ree Y9, David Y9, Nathan Y9, Aurelia Y8, Shuen Y8, Vayden Y8, Michelle Y8).



Paper Bridges

For those of you who may not be familiar with it, Paper Bridges is a registered non-profit organisation that originally began in the US, but has since branched out internationally to countries all over the world. Here at Paper Bridges, our main goals and aims are to provide support to less privileged or vulnerable children, be it through emotional support and guidance, or material support and aid. In December, we at SJIIM have officially begun our letter-writing project and just submitted our first round of letters to our penpals. Click here to read more about this service project

High School Weekly Update





Project Gold Success!

A group of students from the Lasallian Youth Movement worked hard during the last week of term as they filled the 'gifts of love and dreams' packages with educational items and filmed tutorials to accompany the gifts. Their dream to deliver, empower and inspire was truly fulfilled. The packages were delivered to RPX boys home and Zomi Education during the last week of term. The time, care and love that went into this project is an inspiration; students committed hours of their time to the project. The full project will be presented during a student conference involving schools from the Lasallian East Asia District in February. It is wonderful to see student-led service projects that empower and inspire young lasallians to be the change and make a difference in the wider community.

Useful Links



ES Student Absence Form HS Student Absence Form



HS Parent Calendar 21/22 ES Parent calendar 21/22



WS Teaching Staff Email 21/22



HS Term 2 menu ES January menu



Catholic Corner 21/22



PSG Update 21/22



Music Website



Sports Website



Epurse (Top up credit)
Tapestry (For ES)
Parent portal (For ES)



University & Careers Counsellor (TBA)



Guide CCA (Schoolsbuddy)



If you need support, please email sjiim@tekgroup.my or call 0125537202 (Ms Kosmita)

SJIIM Book Order

HS Booklist 2021/2022 ES Booklist 2021/22